
 
August 19, 2021 

 
Complaint Desk 
North Carolina Department of Labor  
Division of Occupational Safety and Health 
1101 Mail Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-1101 
 
VIA Email (Kevin.Beauregard@labor.nc.gov) and Facscimile (919-779-8559) 
 
Dear Mr. Beauregard: 
 
 I am representing an individual who works at Mountaire Farms in Lumber Bridge, North 
Carolina.  Attached is an OSHA complaint on behalf of my client regarding chemical use at 
Mountaire that has sickened multiple workers.  Some workers have reported recent deaths at the 
plant that they attribute to chemicals, though I have not been able to substantiate those reports at 
this time. 
 
 Please note that many of the people working at Mountaire Farms are jointly employed by 
a staffing company.  I am aware of Labor Solutions and AOG Source, but there may be others. 
 
 Given the urgency of the situation, I hope that the OSH Division will investigate 
immediately and make an onsite inspection. 
 
 My client is willing to talk with investigators, but would like their name to be kept 
confidential from the employer.  Please contact me if you would like to speak with them. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

 
 
     Carol Brooke 
     Attorney 
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